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27/02/2020  13:26:162019/6397/P OBJ Louise Holstein The proposed roof terrace will over look my back garden and I feel this will be an invasion of my privacy.  

There is no similar roof terrace nearby and if this is allowed then I fear that many other properties will follow 

suit and I will be over looked from all angles.
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